Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhíse Sláinte, Seirbhís Aisíocaíochta Cúraim Phríomhúil Bealach amach 5, M50, An Bóthar Thuaidh, Fionnghlas Baile Átha Cliath 11, D11 XKF3

Fón: (01) 864 7100 Facs: (01) 834 3589



Health Service Executive, Primary Care Reimbursement Service
Exit 5, M50, North Road, Finglas,
Dublin 11, D11 XKF3
Tel: (01) 864 7100 Fax: (01) 834 3589

Conor D. McGuinness, T.D. Dáil Éireann, Leinster House, Kildare Street, Dublin 2.

31st July 2025

PQ: 40600/25

To ask the Minister for Health the amount of funding given to each county as part of the drugs payment scheme in each of the years 2014 to 2024 and to date in 2025, in tabular form; and if she will make a statement on the matter. -Conor D. McGuinness

Dear Deputy McGuinness,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above Parliamentary Question (Reference 40600/25), which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

Please be advised the information you requested is available on our website. PCRS - Reporting Menu

In the "Pharmacy Reports" section, clicking "Payment to Pharmacists: Claims Reimbursed" on the Dashboard gives a breakdown by LHO.

Figures predating 2018 are contained in the Annual Reports at the following link: PCRS Annual Reports - Statistical Analysis of Claims and Payments

I hope this clarifies the matter.

Yours sincerely,

Suzanne Doyle Primary Care Reimbursement Service

The Health Service Executive operates the General Medical Services Scheme, which includes Medical Cards and GP Visit Cards, under the Health Act 1970, as amended. It has established a dedicated contact service for members of the Oireachtas specifically for queries relating to the status of Medical Cards and GP Visit Cards applications, which the Deputy / Senator may wish to use for an earlier response. Tel: 01-8647180 / email: Oireachtas.pcrs@hse.ie